
	 


Client Advisory Council Senz


At this moment, we do not yet have a client advisory council. We are a newly established 
organization. Our treatment program will start in April 2025. We will make every effort to 
encourage individuals to form a client advisory council as soon as possible. The client advisory 
council will be actively involved in shaping the institution's policies.


If you are interested, please contact us at: info@senzggz.nl


Kind regards, 
Karlijn Kindt, Rutger Engels, and Shiva Thorsell
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